
Tatton Park’s Assisted Coach Scheme 

Funded by the Tatton Park Charitable Trust 

  

 

At Tatton Park, we believe that every young person should experience the world outside the 

classroom as an essential part of learning and personal development, whatever their age, ability 

or circumstances. Many schools find that they are unable to attend our education programmes 

due to the additional cost of coach travel, which places the visit out of their budget range. With 

the generous support of the Tatton Park Charitable Trust, we run an Assisted Coach Scheme, 

where schools who may find the costs prohibitive can apply for funding towards the cost of 

coach transport to one of our programmes. 

To qualify for this scheme, you must be a school with a 50% or higher pupil premium.  

You can submit an application for the Assisted Coach Scheme at the time of booking your visit. 

You will be asked to send the date of your visit, your pupil premium figure and a short 

statement explaining why you feel your class would benefit from the visit. This will be sent to 

our Learning Manager for consideration. Assisted Coach funding is NOT agreed until you 

receive written confirmation. 

What happens next? 

If you are successful, you will be asked to compile and submit a scrapbook of evidence to us 

after your visit. This should demonstrate the impact of the visit on the children and can contain 

such items as photographs of the trip and any example of post visit learning. The scrapbook is 

an essential part of us securing funding for this scheme year on year. Upon receipt of the 

completed scrapbook and a photocopy of your coach invoice, we will issue a cheque for a 

maximum of £200 (if your coach is less, we will settle the full amount of the hire).  

Please note that you must pay your coach hire upfront, as we only issue the refund on 

receipt of the paperwork outlined above. 

What are you going to learn at Tatton? We look forward to your visit! 

"Providing a creative hub for enrichment and development for visitors of all ages." 


